
Appendix A 
Draft Cabinet response to recommendations of 

the Housing and Homelessness Panel of the Scrutiny Committee 
 

The document sets out the draft response of the Cabinet Member to recommendations made by the Housing and Homelessness 
Panel on 27 November 2024 concerning the Tenancy Engagement and Management. The Cabinet is asked to amend and agree a 
formal response as appropriate.  

 
Recommendation Agree?  Comment 

1) That Cabinet reconsiders its approach of Young People 

within the tenant engagement structure to ensure their 

representation is given greater prominence, by elevating 

their role within the governance structure, providing a 

direct pathway for their contributions to the Tenant 

Representative Forum and creating a bespoke 

mechanism for their input to be highlighted at the top 

level; and that innovative and youth-focused methods of 

engagements are continually explored to ensure their 

voices are actively included in strategic decision-making. 

Yes We will consider how best to secure the involvement and 
representation of young people as we develop our tenant 
engagement and governance arrangements.   
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